UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, DC 20555 - 0001

June 5, 2001

Mr. Gary Randolph EA 01-005
Senior Vice President and

Chief Nuclear Officer

AmerenUE Callaway Plant

PO Box 620

Fulton, MO 65251

SUBJECT: Request for an Extension of Time to Respond to Notice of Violation
Dear Mr. Randolph:

This refers to your letter, dated May 17, 2001, in response to the Notice of Violation (NOV) and
Proposed Imposition of Civil Monetary Penalty sent to you by our letter, dated May 14, 2001.
The NOV and Proposed Civil Penalty in the amount of $55,000 was issued for a Severity Level
Il violation related to discrimination against a Wackenhut Corporation security officer and a
training instructor for having engaged in protected activity.

In your May 17, 2001 response, you indicated that you have submitted a request under the
Freedom of Information Action (FOIA). You requested a 60 day extension from receipt of the
materials requested under the FOIA to respond to the NOV. Based on your FOIA request, the
NRC agrees that an extension of time to respond to the NOV is appropriate and grants your
request for an extension.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", a copy of this letter will be
made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from
the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS).
ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/INRC/ADAMS/index.html
(the Public Electronic Reading Room).

Sincerely,
IRA/

Frank Congel, Director
Office of Enforcement

Docket No. 030-14526
License No. 37-00062-07
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